

Template Letter of support for SB 249
April 27, 2016
Name of your State Senator]:
[Address]
[Address]
RE: SB 249

To the Honorable Senator [Name of your State Senator]:
I am writing to urge you to support of Senate Bill 249. Current Off-Highway Motor Vehicle Recreation (OHMV) law poorly defines conservation standards and expectations and lacks sufficient compliance accountability. 
I am in support of this legislation because of its resource management and planning standards, its clarity in resource protection processes, its requirement for an examination and inclusion of the best current science to protect areas from OHMV activities, its alignment of funding sources with appropriate end uses, and integration of the OHMVR Program into the whole State Parks & Recreation program. 
Thank you for your consideration of this important matter.

Sincerely,






[Name 

and affiliation, if appropriate]
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